
 
 

November 21, 2012 
 
 
 
Mr. Ronald “Dawes” Twohatchet, Chairman 
Kiowa Indian Tribe of Oklahoma 
P.O. Box 369 
Carnegie, OK  73015-0369 
 
SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF A LETTER SENT TO THE TRIBAL HISTORIC   
  PRESERVATION OFFICERS REGARDING THE PROPOSED  
  CROW BUTTE LICENSE RENEWAL, NORTH TREND, MARSLAND 
  AND THREE CROW PROJECTS 
 
Dear Chairman Twohatchet: 
 
The enclosed letter dated October 31, 2012, was sent via email to the Tribal Historic 
Preservation Officers (THPOs).  The purpose of this letter is to discuss potential site visits for 
your Tribe pertaining to the Crow Butte projects.   
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff is transmitting this letter to you to keep you 
informed of all Section 106 consultation activities that are underway for the proposed Crow 
Butte projects. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Nathan Goodman (Nathan.Goodman@nrc.gov) 
at 301-415-2703, or Jean Trefethen (Jean.Trefethen@nrc.gov) at 301-415-5137.  

 
Sincerely,  
 
/RA AMohseni for/ 
 
 
Larry W. Camper, Director 
Division of Waste Management 
  and Environmental Protection 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
  and Environmental Management Programs 

 
Enclosure: 
Letter to the THPOs 
 
cc:  Jamie Eskew 
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